Dear Brethren December 5, 2022

As the 2nd quarter continues the more knowledge I am gaining. My classes are going well, and we just had midterms this past week at the school. What I am learning in class I am able use it and teach other people as well.

I was sent by the school to help the Highway 107 Church of Christ with their worship. I have an opportunity to preach, lead singing, and to help with the other acts of worship.

As we went on our thanksgiving break last month the family got together and we had a wonderful meal together and after we ate, we got together to sing hymns as a family. It was a joyful evening having to be together and singing praises to God and being thankful with the things that we have.

I continue to ask for prays as I study as a student at the preaching school. That my work as a preacher will be blessed and those who hear the word being preached will be blessed as well.

In Christian love,

Denver Kyle Tate